

Dr. Jay Ensley, Superintendent

Dr. Raquel Greer, Asst. Superintendent

April 14, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The Mulvane Public School District USD 263, is requesting bids that meet or exceed the specifications listed in this Mulvane Grade School Roof Replacement scope of work listed in the attached document. Bids must be submitted no later than Friday, April 23, at 2:00 p.m. Bids will be opened at 2:15 p.m. on the due date.

A pre-bid meeting will be conducted on-site, Friday, April 16, at 10:30 a.m. Please plan to attend.

Questions regarding this bid request may be directed to USD 263 Director of HR and Operations, Brad Canfield at 316-777-1102 or bcanfield@usd263.org and copy Chris Swanson with Luna and Associates at cswanson@lunaassoc.com.

Please complete the attached bid documents and send to:

Brad Canfield

Director of HR and Operations

USD 263 Mulvane

628 E. Mulvane St.

Mulvane, KS 67110

316-777-1102 (Phone)

316-777-1103 (Fax)

Please send bids through email, mail, or hand deliver. Thank you for your interest.